
From: Peter Kostin  

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:55 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Pickleball 

 

To whom it may concern.    

PickleBall has become an amazing game for all ages, but in particular the over 50 group.  

I have played tennis all my life, but over the last year or so I have begun playing doubles 

pickleball, lineups to get access to the limited pickleball facilities In Richmond Hill has certainly 

proven to be a deterrent...  

I would certainly support additional pickleball courts in the Richmond Hill community. 

 

Yours truly 

Peter Kostin  

Richmond Hill resident 


